
Kinder K.A.M.P 2024!  
FOR PARENTS AND THEIR KINDERGARTEN CHILD

DATE: Tuesday, May 7, 2024

TIME: 9:45a - 11:15a 

PLACE: Hanalei School Cafeteria

MEET:

Principal
Kindergarten Teachers

Support Staff

PARTICIPATE IN: 

Parent/Child Activities
Tour Hanalei School Campus

Receive Important Information

This is a Special time for you and your Kindergartener. 
(Please make alternate care arrangements for your younger children)

You must R.S.V.P by Friday, May 3, 2024
Hanalei School 808-826-4300

**We are now accepting Kindergarten enrollment packets for the 

2024-2025 School Year! 
(Children must be 5 years old by July 31, 2024)

 Stop by the school office as soon as possible!**
(Please return completed application along with your child’s birth certificate, 

proof of residence, health records, and TB clearance) 


